


 approximate 25% increase, which doesn't follow the R1 Zoning 
 that all other builders had to comply. The houses have maintained
 a 2 story footprint. Only the C of A has faltered to enforce these 
 bylaws.

2. As per the developers agreement, there is to be a catch sewer
basin in the rear fence line to prevent flooding onto the adjacent
property...67 Appian Way.

3. There has been very short notice and very small signage to reflect
the variance proposal.

4. The roofline height of the stone wall is oversized to the building
bungalow design.

5. The A/C units coinciding on the same fence corridor will create
excessive noise to the existing dwelling at 67 Appian Way.

6. The extended footprint will create a very long wall at 67 Appian Way,
severely blocking air space, daylight, and A/C noise.

7. If you flip the house design, with the deck on the south fence,
there is more open space. I'm sure the north house #75 would
share the same reservation with the house design

8. The house adjacent on the north side followed a R1 guide in
its construction. Being that this lot is the same size, it would
follow that the constructed house would be the same in nature.

9. Due to the developer's land ground disruption with heavy
equipment, the fence has been severely disturbed requiring
a thorough repair of the posts and supports

Regards

Tony Lorini




